

Catholic Education Week

Dear Parents,

Last Thursday, we celebrated and recognized Holy Name's volunteers at our Volunteer Appreciation Tea. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our wonderful parent volunteers who take the time out of their day to assist the staff, students and Holy Name Community, in all our many school-wide activities! Please know that we never take you for granted. Your gifts of time and of yourself are special ones indeed!

Parents, next week is Catholic Education Week. The sub-themes for Catholic Education Week 2017 are as follows:

Monday: Walking Forward Together with God

Tuesday: Walking Forward Together with Our Families
Wednesday: Walking Forward Together with Others
Thursday: Walking Forward Together with Creation

Friday: Walking Forward Together in Hope

Please join us in next week's activities:

Monday, May 1-Friday, May 5: The Luke 4:18 Social Justice Committee will be selling paper bead jewelry, baskets and crafts to support *Children of Hope Uganda*. This would be an opportunity to buy something special for Mother's Day. Feel free to visit www.childrenofhopeuganda.org;

Wednesday, May 3: Please join us and Fr. Michael at 9:30 am for or our *Liturgy of the Word and Disciple of the Month* assembly;

Thursday, May 4: Please join us at 7pm for our Spring Junior-Intermediate Performance! Our students will be showcasing their talents in all areas of the Arts. Please note that we will be selling paper bead jewelry, baskets and crafts to support Children of Hope Uganda that evening, as well as Holy Name re-usable water bottles to support our eco team!